
 
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA 

STOCKHOLM, SWEDEN 

 

CALL FOR SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION SERVICE PROVIDERS 

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm is seeking qualified service providers to 

offer school transportation services in Sweden. We invite companies that meet the following 

criteria to submit their bids for providing safe, reliable, and efficient transportation services 

for students. 

Criteria for Companies: 

• Must be registered and incorporated in Sweden with a relevant regulatory authority 

or commission. 

• Experience working with educational institutions or providing school transportation 

services is an added advantage. 

• Experience working with Embassies. 

• Should have a proven track record of safety and punctuality in transportation 

services. 

• Ability to issue invoices to the Embassy upon completion of the agreed services. 

Service Requirements: 

• Daily transportation of students to and from school. 

• Provision of vehicles that meet Swedish safety standards and are well-maintained. 

• Availability of a sufficient number of drivers with valid driving licenses and 

background checks. 

• Flexibility to accommodate transportation needs for extracurricular activities and 

field trips. 

Interested service providers should submit their bids with a written attestation 

confirming that they meet the above criteria. Bids must include copies of the following 

documents: 

• Certificate of Registration. 

• Physical address. 

• List of available vehicles and their safety certifications. 

• Driver qualifications and background information. 

 

Bids should be submitted to procurement@kenyaembassy.se  

mailto:procurement@kenyaembassy.se

